Before the Missouri Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Adequacy of Laclede Gas Company's Service Line Replacement Program and Leak Survey Procedures.
	)))
	Case No. GO-99-155 

	
	
	


MOTION TO ACCEPT STAFF’S UPDATE TO THE COMMISSION CONCERNING LACLEDE'S COPPER SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT PROGRAM 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and in response to the Commission’s April 5, 2002 Order Acknowledging Report and Directing Filing states:


1.  Staff continues to monitor the progress of this program to assure that it is proceeding as agreed in the Stipulation and Agreement settling this case, which was approved by the Commission on May 18, 2000.  


2.  Staff’s Memorandum containing its updated report to the Commission is attached to this Motion.  Please see Appendix A.


WHEREFORE Staff requests the Commission accept Staff’s Memorandum updating the Commission concerning Laclede’s progress in this case.
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